
I support HB 2927, a bill to use a constitutional power explicitly delegated to the states, for the purpose 
of having every voters vote count the same and to ensure that the person with the most votes wins, like 
every other election in this country - and in every other functioning democracy. Is it really so radical to 
ask that the person with the most votes win? I believe in the principle of one person, one vote, which 
means all votes count the same. Please support HB 2927 and have Oregon join other states in bringing 
one-person, one-vote to our presidential elections. 
 
Dean Myerson 
The Dalles, OR 
 


